
From: Paul Dulberg pdulberg@icloud.com
Subject: Re: A Message From Gazelle Process & Investigations

Date: January 3, 2024 at 11:47 AM
To: Law Office Of Alphonse Talarico contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com
Cc: Tom Kost tkost999@gmail.com

Bcc: Paul Dulberg pdulberg@icloud.com

On Jan 3, 2024, at 11:36 AM, Alphonse Talarico <contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com> wrote:

From:	Gazelle	Process	&	Inves0ga0ons	<office+gazellepi.com@ccsend.com>
Sent:	Tuesday,	January	2,	2024	4:26	PM
To:	Alphonse	Talarico	<contact@lawofficeofalphonsetalarico.com>
Subject:	A	Message	From	Gazelle	Process	&	Inves0ga0ons
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
As we usher in the new year, we sincerely hope that you enjoyed a joyful 
holiday season filled with warmth, laughter, and cherished moments with your 
loved ones. May the spirit of the holidays carry you into a prosperous and 
fulfilling 2024.

We want to express our sincere gratitude for your business and loyalty 
throughout the past year. Despite the challenges we faced, we remained 
committed to providing you with the best service of process possible. We are 
thrilled to have achieved such great success in 2023, and we couldn't have 
done it without you! As we move forward into 2024, we are determined to 
continue our high success rates in service of process and help bring closure to 
your legal matters in an effective and timely manner.

As a friendly reminder to our valued clients: We are your trusted partner for 
skip tracing services, surveillance, asset searches and more! We want you to 
feel confident in our abilities, and that's why we continuously invest in 
educating ourselves on local, state, and federal laws. This commitment 
ensures that our services are not only effective but also conducted with the 
highest standards of legality and ethics. Your trust in us is paramount, and we 
look forward to continuing to provide you with top-notch professional services. 
If you have any inquiries or need assistance, don't hesitate to reach out.

In conclusion, we assure you that Gazelle Process & Investigations remains 
dedicated to offering competitive pricing while maintaining accessibility and 
direct communication to address any comments, questions, or concerns you 
might have. Our commitment to your satisfaction is unwavering, and we are 
always here to serve you with the utmost attention and efficiency. We look 
forward to working with you and achieving even greater success together.

Cheers!

To see a complete list of services we offer, including our recent reviews and 
ways to connect with us, click here!
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518 South Illinois Route 31, Suite 325
McHenry, IL 60050

847-752-4450

Gazelle Process & Investigations | 8600 US Route 14, Suite 205C, Crystal Lake, IL 60014 847-
752-4450
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